
 

February 13, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Brunk, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Brunk: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2694 by Representative Siegfreid 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2694 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2694 would require the Legislative Coordinating Council to reestablish an all faiths 

chapel in the state capitol building. 

 

 If HB 2694 were passed, no cost would be known until the Legislative Coordinating 

Council determined where the chapel would be and how it would be equipped and furnished.  

Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2694 is not reflected in The FY 2013 Governor’s Budget 

Report. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Jeff Russell, LAS 


